Mr B & Mrs P Sandhu The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor, Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road London W5 5SA



10 October 2018

Dear Bim & Pardeep,

## **RECEIPT**

The UK committee for Unicef gratefully acknowledges the safe receipt of a charitable donation for £5,000 towards Unicef's Indonesia earthquake & tsunami appeal.

Thank you so much for supporting Unicef's work for vulnerable children.

Your gift is greatly appreciated.

Lucy Bloxam Philanthropy Manager Unicef UK

Registered Charity No. 1072612

